MEMO
September 6, 2017
Members of the Town Board:

| am pleased to tell you that | have received six donations to the Harrison Food
Pantry in the amounts of:

B $2,000 from an anonymous donor

= $2,000 from an anonymous donor

®  $1,000 from Stephen and Helen Colman

®  $450 from Marie Briganti

®  $250 from the Jewish Community Center of Harrison
®  $397 from a collection jar at Pizza 2000

| am requesting authorization to accept these generous gifts.

Thank you,

Nina Marraccini
Director of Community Services



